
PENSION FUND 

Presentation by Steve Jones of FPS Financial Services Limited 

Mr Jones will appraise the Committee on the pension fund, which has undergone a 

recent actuarial valuation. He will confirm that in spite of the recent decline in 

investment values there is no need to seek an increase in contributions from either 

employees or the employer. 

Papers were not available for despatch when the agenda was prepared. These will 

either be despatched direct to members by FPS or tabled at the meeting. 
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